
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
CITY OF MAPLE HEIGHTS 

CHANGE IN CONDUCTING OF COUNCIL MEETING  
 
In accordance with Sub. H. B. 404, signed into law by Gov. Mike DeWine on November 22, 2020, 
notice is hereby given of a change in the Conducting of the May 5, 2021 Regular Meeting of 
Council for the City of Maple Heights, Ohio.  This Regular Meeting of Council will be conducted by 
video/teleconference.  Council Members, Administrative Staff and the Public may access the meeting 
by the following methods: 
 
By computer (if have a camera and microphone), tablet or smartphone:  
 

1. Download the Go To Meeting App on your computer, tablet or smartphone:  
https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/165984597 
 

2. Once installed then download the link below onto your computer, tablet or smart phone to 
join the Council meeting: 
https://www.gotomeet.me/FrankConsolo 

 
By telephone: 
 

1. Dial 1-646-749-3112 
 

2. Enter Access Code 165-984-597 
 
 

The video/teleconference meeting will begin with the Caucus Meeting at 6:30 p.m. followed by the 
Council Meeting at 7:00 p.m. Members of the public will only be allowed to speak during the Citizens’ 
Comments portion of the Council Meeting.  
 
 
       Leonette Cicirella Johnson 
       Clerk of Council 
       City of Maple Heights 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/165984597
https://www.gotomeet.me/FrankConsolo





























































































